
From: shirley helgason [<email address removed>] 
Sent: March 11, 2016 12:15 AM 
To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE) 
Subject: Re: Pacific Northwest LNG on Lelu Island 
 
My Letter 
I do not want to have this "project" continue on our very pristine coast line. The  Malaysian government 
that is behind this is corrupt and I DO NOT WANT to have MY country to be a part of this. The First 
Nations have already said no so that should be respected, along with the rest of the citizens of British 
Columbia who want to protect our natural resources and the natural beauty of our coast line. 
We have a new government now. One that has the voice of the people of Canada listening. Catherine 
McKenna PLEASE do not allow this to happen. Canada needs to be the leader in the new world of 
resources and to not let foreign governments dictate to us what to do. We need to deliver better, more 
sustainable alternatives and to invest in human resources to deliver. If Canada is going to go "green" 
then no better time  than now to make it happen. Please, and I say this with sincerity, please let Prime 
Minister Justin Trudeau know how most citizens of British Columbia do not want this. 
We need to set a precedent. Justine please say no! Thank you. Shirley Helgason 
 
Sincerely, 
 
shirley helgason 
<personal information removed> 
bc 
<email address removed> 
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